Leaf Collection Ending Thursday, December 7th

The Town of Palisade will be ending leaf pick-up on Thursday, December
7th, 2023. Areas will be picked up Monday, December 4th through
Thursday, December 7th (weather permitting) as shown in the map below.

Residents are instructed:
e To rake leaves

¢ 1into the street approximately 18-inches from the curb

¢ 1nto rows 12-inches tall

e Place piles 15° from objects such as cars, trucks, and trailers

e Do not park on leaves
e Bagged leaves will not be picked up
e Do not include limbs, plastic bags, fecal matter, rocks, trash and other debris

At their discretion, crews may not pick up leaves if anything other than leaves is found in a pile.
Leaves will be mulched and used to improve soil conditions at Riverbend Park.

Please call 970-464-5602 for more information.
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